
1450 Energy Park Drive, Suite 350 

St. Paul, MN 55108~5227 

November 21, 2014 

Governor Mark Dayton 

Tel: 651.642.0567 

800.657 .3866 

Fax: 651.642.0675 

Senator Terri E. Bonoff, Chair 
Senate Higher Education Policy Committee 

Senator Greg D. Clausen 
Senate Higher Education Budget Division 

Representative Gene Pelowski Jr., Chair 
House Higher Education Committee 

Representative Zachary Dorholt 
House Higher Education Finance Committee 

Mr. Greg Hubinger, Director 
Legislative Coordinating Commission 

Ms. Michele Timmons, Revisor 
Office of the Revisor of Statutes 

info.ohe@state.mn.us 

www.ohe.state.mn.us 

Subject: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary or Duplicative Rules as 
Required by Minnesota Statutes, Section 14.05, Subdivision 5 

Dear Governor Dayton, Senators, Representatives, and Revisor Timmons: 

Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, directs the Office of Higher Education 
to report to you by December 1 of each year whether any of its rules are obsolete, 
unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules. 

The Office of Higher Education has reviewed its rules and found no others that have 
become obsolete, unnecessary or duplicative over the course of the last year that should 
be repealed. 
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If you have any questions regarding this repo1i, please contact: 

Sincerely, 

Betsy Talbot 

Betsy Talbot 
Student Consumer Advocate 

Minnesota Office of Higher Education 
1450 Energy Park Dr 

St. Paul, MN 55108-5227 
651-259-3965 

Student Consumer Advocate 
Agency Rules Coordinator 

cc. Larry Pogemiller, Commissioner 
MN Office of Higher Education 
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